
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

WEYMOUTH & PORTLAND BOROUGH COUNCIL 


WEYMOUTH HARBOUR 


Notice to Mariners No 2/98 


MISUSE OF SAFETY CHAINS AND QUAYSIDE ACCESS LADDERS 


Mariners are warned that the practice of securing fish/crab keeps to Harbour Quayside 
Ladders and Safety Chains is to cease immediately. 

Under Dock & Harbour Regulations ladders and safety chains are provided for the safety of 
life purposes and under the control of the Health & Safety Inspectorate and Harbour Master in 
particular. 

Crab/fish keeps obstructing ladders and safety chains will be removed without further 
warning. 

NB. 	 Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 
Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Captain D T Stabler MNI 
Harbour Master 



 


